
Project Update: December 2006 
 

During October and November 2006 we have boosted our volunteer campaigns by giving talks in 
14 schools, university and villages. Thanks to this and other helps of the RSG this season we will be 
planting over 10.000 seedlings, collecting lots of seeds and we need lots of help. Most of our 
volunteers are from local villages and cities, but we also welcome people from over the world and 
in the past we have had help from quite a few countries. If you are interested in coming to help us 
with the planting and associated activities, please contact us at 
voluntariados@ecosistemasarg.org.ar. We are organizing local volunteer groups which you are 
welcome to join during the following dates: 8-11 dic. 

2006, 15- 18 dic. 2006, 4-8 jan. 2007, 11-15 jan. 2007, and 17-22 jan. 2007. 
On the last date, there will also be a course on Polylepis restoration for the most active volunteers. 
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